Email of grant proposal acceptance from the BU Center for the Study of Europe:

On 7/10/13 10:58 AM, Amrien, Elizabeth wrote:

> Dear Deborah,

>

> Kindly let me know where to transfer the funds and I will process the journal entry. 

>

> We have a competing event on 10/16 (this is just inevitable at BU) ... otherwise, looks great. 

>

> All the best,

>

> Elizabeth

>

> -- 

> Elizabeth Amrien

> Center for the Study of Europe

> Boston University

> 154 Bay State Road

> Boston, MA 02215

> eamrien@bu.edu

> http://www.bu.edu/european

> 617-358-6915 

